
TOWN OF SHARPSBURG 
MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
November 7, 2005 

 
An open and public hearing, posted pursuant to the open meetings law, was held 
on Monday, November 7, 2005, at 7:00 pm in the Town of Sharpsburg at the 
Bridges Recreation Center. 
 
Present were the following:  Wendell Staley, Mayor; Clay Cole, Council Member; 
Stan Parten, , Council Member; Derrick McElwaney,  Council Member; Larry 
Hyde, Council Member; Robin Spradlin, Town Administrator. 
 
The purpose of the Public Hearing was to receive public input and comments on 
the proposed Tree Protection and Landscape Ordinance. 
 
The Mayor opened the meeting by welcoming the citizens in attendance and 
explaining the purpose of the meeting.   
 
The Mayor introduced Rich Deckman a landscape architect with Jon Benson + 
Associates.  Mr. Deckman explained the details of the ordinance before the Mayor 
and Council and citizens. 
 
There were no comments. 
 
There was no official action taken and the Public Hearing was adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Robin L. Spradlin 
Town Administrator 


